Mr. Larry Wilderotter President Bedrock Concrete Corporation 801 Hartle Street Sayreville, NJ 08872

Dear Larry,

I haven't written many letters to a contractor but had to write this one to you. I just wanted to let you know that it was a pleasure dealing with a company who did Everything they said they were going to do.

The additions you did for us came out better than expected. This was our first Experience with tilt up construction. It was amazing to see the foundation and slab done in two and half weeks, then the panels going up 4 weeks after that. I know you told us That tilt up is a fast construction process but seeing is believing.

We were also impressed with the cost savings in tilt up. We thought block would Be a cheaper way to go. Your number saved us a considerable amount of money.

Thank you again and I look forward to upcoming projects with Bedrock Concrete.

Sincerely,

Laz Vadas Construction Manager RAB Lighting 170 Ludlow Avenue Northvale, NJ 07647